December 7, 2012

STRONG START FOR QUAKERTOWN WRESTLERS

QYC had a great start to the season
this past weekend. The Varsity and JV

teams were tenacious at Salisbury.

Varsity won 86-0 and JV won 76-3. Our

exhibition wrestlers looked very
strong against the Salisbury
and Northwestern teams.

Our wrestlers backed
up their potent performance
at our Shane Leister Tournament
on Sunday. Many trophies were taken
home. We are very proud of every
wrestler that walked onto the mat this
weekend!

DATES TO REMEMBER:
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We will carry our momentum into
our tri-match this Sunday. We are at
home against Phillipsburg and Upper
Perk. Arrival time is 7:45am for all.
Additional details are below. We
look forward to seeing all our

wrestlers continue to
progress both on and off the
mat.

* Reminder *

Varsity / JV Parents- Please sign
up for your two required snack stand
shifts. For further information
regarding our club please go to
www.quakertownwrestling.com.

UPCOMING MATCH:

Once you've
wrestled,
everything

else in life

THANK YOU:
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